PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sumner City Council will be conducting a public hearing regarding the 2025 property tax levy on Monday,
October 21, 2024, at approximately 6:00pm. Residents are invited to attend the meeting, use the Zoom meeting link (details at https://sumnerwa.gov/events/category/meeting/) or submit written comments to the City Clerk at michellec@sumnerwa.gov by 4pm on Monday, October 21, 2024.


Michelle Converse
City Clerk
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